
June 10, 2025  
New Iberia, LA 70560  
 

The Iberia Parish Library Board of Control met in Regular Session at 3:30 PM on 

Tuesday, June 10, 2025, at the Main Branch Library in New Iberia, Louisiana.  

The board vice-president, Anne Stevens, called the meeting to order at 3:35 PM.  

The library director called the Roll. Board members present were Anne Stevens, 

Kathleen Rosamond, Katherine Courts, and Jace Dugas. JoAnn Parker and Gwen 

Leblanc were absent.  

Kathleen Rosamond motioned to waive the reading of the minutes from the April 8, 

2025, meeting. Jace Dugas seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.  

The library director informed the board that new wiring has been completed at the Main 

Branch along with wiring upgrades in the process of being completed at the other library 

branches.  

The library director gave the board updates on the Summer Reading Program and 

professional performances that are taking place at all libraries throughout the parish.  

The board was updated on the visit to LSU attended by the Director, Assistant Director, 

Cheryl Braud, and Community Relations Coordinator, Erica Romero in April. The visit 

included seeing the students who helped with the library’s millage renewal campaign, in 

the Spring, present the assignment to their class and a tour of the LSU Ag Center 

AGGRC. Part of the tour included library staff being able to see 3-D printers at work. 

Board member Jace Dugas, who arranged the tour, spoke to the board about it.   

There being no other business, Kathleen Rosamond moved to adjourn the meeting at 

4:30 PM. Katherine Courts seconded the motion. The next meeting was scheduled for 

Tuesday, August 12, 2025, at 3:30 PM at the Main Library.  

 

Respectfully Submitted by,  
Marjorie Hills 
Director 


